
Welcome Back, Students! 

 

Commencement of the New Academic Term 

We extend a warm and heartfelt welcome to all our students as we begin a 

new academic term following the summer break. 

We trust that the holidays provided you with much-needed rest, joyful 

experiences, and the opportunity to rejuvenate. As we return to the rhythm 

of school life, we look forward to a year filled with meaningful learning, 

personal growth, and shared achievements. 

At  PMSHRI KV3 Ambala , we remain committed to nurturing a 

supportive, inclusive, and stimulating environment where each student can 

thrive academically, socially, and emotionally. The new session brings 

with it fresh opportunities to aim higher, work harder, and reach further. 

Let us embark on this term with renewed enthusiasm, dedication, and 

mutual respect. Together, we will strive to make this academic year both 

productive and fulfilling. 

Welcome back, and best wishes for a successful term ahead. 

Sincerely, 

 

Amit Arora 

Principal, 

 PMSHRI KV3 Ambala 

 


